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WHAT HAPPENED

WHAT'S HAPPENING 

This month we restarted our
Parent-carer respite sessions
with a lovely tea party
hosted by the Weller centre
and a male carers night at
Phantom brewery. We had
our Halloween party as a
thank-you to our regular
families. We have continued
providing our 3 free support
groups weekly to ensure
families have a safe,
inclusive space to socialise. 

As always we are still on the
hunt for a permanent location.
We are applying for grants to
help us achieve this dream. We
also have plans in the works
for trips and experiences next
year. 
We are looking at other
venues around Reading whilst
we work on our dream, We are
planning fundraising events to
help with the costs of running
a C.I.C including venue hire
and new equipment. 
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FUTURE PLANS

THANKYOU

We would like to say a huge
thankyou to all of our
donors. This month we would
like to say thankyou to
Phantom Brewing co. for
their generous donation. We
had our male carers night
here and fun was had by
all, the men definitely
recommend the venue and
will be attending again. 

We have plans in the works
for trips and experiences
next year. We are very
excited for Christmas and
will be starting our
Christmas themed groups
next month. We will, as
always, post in the closed
group all the information
for groups but we will be
taking a break for
Christmas between 21st
Dec- 5th Jan. 


